
We are happy to send you the invitation to the second edition of the Knightly 
Festival of Romanian Wine, the most important event in the calendar of the 
Romanian Consulate. Details about our event can be found on the followng pages.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the FICB Board of Administration 
and President Alan Bryden for their support!  We make every effort to organize the 
festival in the best conditions so that the joy of the knightly reunion is complete.
 
We look forward to you being part of our story!
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